
1

Townsend, Erle

From: hdbikerlady60 <hdbikerlady60@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 27, 2023 6:40 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I have total respect for others views and right to choose for themselves however,  I don't respect someone making a 

choice for me or on my behalf!  This 127-A is just that. A handful of individuals that feel they should have the right to 

make my choice by forcing me to buy a vehicle that in my opinion isn't truly safe for the roads of Maine. Not to mention 

the fact that out infrastructure isn't strong enough to support what has been proposed.  This past rain storm proved that 

beyond a shadow of a doubt, with the lengthy power outages.   

Stop making my choices and let me (a working individual that provides for myself) make my own decisions and choices!! 

 

 

 

Brenda Simoneau   

 

 


